
How To Fill And Sign Our PDF Files

1. Simply type your
information into form fields
except signature field.

2. On the signature field,
please click “sign” at the
top center of screen.



3. Click “+New Signature”.

4. Type your name and
select the style you like.
You can choose from over
10 handwriting styles.

5. Drag and drop your
signature to the signature
field. Left click mouse to
position your signature and
your signature should be gray
color.



6. Left click mouse one more
time to make sure your
signature in the right place
and your signature color
changes to black color.

7. Click “Apply changes” to
process your document.

8. Now your signed
document is ready. There are
two options that you can
download your document.

a. Download and save your
document to your local drive.

b. Enter your email address
and click “submit” button to
email your document to you.

9. Click “x” sign at the right top corner to exit
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